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Argyll and Bute Community Planning Partnership
Health and Well Being Theme Group (HWTG) Update

There has been no meeting since the last CPP Management Committee. The
next meeting is scheduled for 27 March 2007 (past the deadline for papers for
the Management Committee). The agenda for that meeting will focus on

e the JHIP audit
e updates of the local action plans for the JHIP for 07/08
o the review of the HWTG

Since the last HWTG meeting the CHP has confirmed budgets for 07/08 and
has agreed funding of £24,000 per year for Islay Healthy Living Centre for
each of the five years of the project’s life (subject to an award from the Big
Lottery Fund). This allows the Health Improvement Fund to continue to be
used for small schemes in the localities in Argyll and Bute that target priorities
in the JHIP.

Elaine C Garman
Chair, Health and Well Being Theme Group



